
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 31, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
It is certainly hard to believe that the end of the school year is 
here!  It is even harder to believe that our wonderful fifth graders 
are ready to move onto Middle School to begin their academic 
career as middle schoolers.  It is customary to celebrate this 
occasion with a Promotional and Awards Assembly honoring the 
students. 
 
On behalf of the students and staff, I would like to cordially invite 
you to attend the assembly program in celebration of your child’s 
successful years in the elementary program.  The program is 
scheduled for Tuesday, June 11th at 1:30 p.m. in the Gymnasium.  
You may plan to arrive through the gymnasium doors nearest the 
parking lot and will not need to sign in through the office.  We look 
forward to seeing you and celebrating the accomplishments of your 
children. 
 
With Kratzer Pride, 
 
 
Karen M. Aulisio 
Principal 
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